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New School Road
                             Mosborough
Sheffield
S20 5ES
		Tel: 0114 248 6211    Fax: 0114 247 7121
Email:enquiries@mosborough.sheffield.sch.uk.
Website: www.mosboroughprimary.co.uk
Headteacher: Mr Martin Fallon
Dear Parents and Carers,
End of Term
I cannot believe that we have reached the end of our first half term. Time really does fly when you are having fun. I would like to thank you for your support we really appreciate it.

Whole School Closure Day
Please remember that the school will be closed tomorrow for the children. We will reopen on Monday 31st October.

Early Bird Raffle
During the first week back after half term, we will hold an Early Bird Raffle.  Simply arrive at school in good time and you will be presented with a raffle ticket.  The winner will be drawn at the end of the week with an amazing prize to be won!

Enterprise Week and Harvest Farmer’s Market
[bookmark: _GoBack]We hope you have had a great time at this afternoon’s market.  The children have worked incredibly hard all week to design their products, create prototypes, undertake intensive product testing (which has meant the staff have been forced to consume unbelievable amounts of chocolate as part of the testing) and then create marketing campaigns to reflect their goods.
We hope that you have enjoyed the end results and that you have all spent up!  We will add a gallery of photographs to the homepage of our website for you to share with anyone who was unable to make it today.

Knit and Natter
Thanks to all who have volunteered to come and help us launch this club.  We still have space for more volunteers – please see Mrs Clarke.  If anyone has any spare knitting needles (pairs!) or yarn that they would like to donate, please take them to the school office.

Mosborough Primary Group
A huge thank you to our fantastic MPG group for arranging two brilliant discos for the children to enjoy. It was great to see everybody having such a good time. Although it was somewhat disappointing that I had to convince some parents that I wasn’t actually wearing a mask, it was just my face!

Finally
I hope you are able to enjoy some quality time with the children over the next few days and that they are able to recharge their batteries.


Kind Regards



Martin Fallon


image1.jpeg




image10.jpeg




image2.png




